
• Following our survey of local people in Stratford earlier 

in the year asking what public realm improvements 

they’d like to see, we now want to hear what you think 

of our evolving plans presented today.

• We will review and consider all comments we receive 

before fi nalising our scheme and submitting it to the 

London Legacy Development Corporation for their 

consideration.

• LLDC will then carry out their own consultation before 

making a decision about whether to grant planning 

permission. This will likely be in summer 2022.

• Please let us know your comments by fi lling in one of 

our feedback forms at today’s exhibition, visiting our 

website meridianconsultation.co.uk or emailing us at 

info@meridianconsultation.co.uk. You can also call us 

on 0800 319 6185.
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